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1st July 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the new classes and teachers for September 25. With the exception of 
Y2, all children will be taught in sole year group classes. Some Y2 children will be taught alongside 
Y1 children. We are very used to working this way and are happy to answer any questions you 
may have about this. The parents of the children in Y2 who will be in the mixed Y1/2 class have 
been contacted by telephone today.  
 
Cherry - Nursery - ​ Miss Lambert 
Elm - Reception-​ Mrs Lindley 
Jasmine - Year 1/2 -​ Mrs Walton 
Willow - Year 2 - ​ Miss Limbada 
Beech - Year 3 - ​ Miss Raje 
Maple - Year 4 - ​ Miss Laird 
Olive - Year 5 - ​ Mrs Furniss-Wren / Miss Cater (with Mrs Mills) 
Pear - Year 6 - ​ Miss Patel (with Mrs Mills) 
 
Mrs Furniss-Wren will teach Year 5 for the first part of the year before she goes off on maternity 
leave. Miss Cater will take the class when she returns from maternity leave.  
 
Mrs Mills will be returning from maternity leave in October and is reducing to three days a week. 
She will support in Year 5 and 6.  
 
Miss Levett will be working across school doing some specialist teaching, mostly teaching art, 
forest schools and cooking.  
 
Miss Razzaq and Mrs Cowgill will continue to support with teaching in our SEND bases, covering 
and delivering specific interventions.  
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Most of the children are already with their new class teacher so transition has already happened. I 
am delighted with how the children have settled into their new classes and with the progress that 
they have made already.  
 
As Jasmine and Olive classes are not yet with their new teachers, they will have a transition 
afternoon on Wednesday 9th July.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, if you have any queries, please contact the school office on 
0113 2709503. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 

 

 
 
Mrs K M Bentley 
Principal 
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